
    What is The Fyle Parent Group? 
 
 We are parents, guardians, grandparents, aunts, and uncles of children that attend Fyle.  We 
volunteer our time to provide our students with many fun opportunities throughout the school year. 
Some of these events and activities include, the Boo Bash, Book Fairs, Family Movie Nights and Game 
Nights, PARP, Family Dances, the Talent Show and the Spring Carnival.  These activities are all free 
events.  We also provide prizes for our star store, lunch for our Staff Appreciation lunch, money for 
field trips, and clubs.  Volunteers are needed to help keep these activities going.  Please help us and join 
the Fyle Parent Group.  Joining is free and only requires you to help with events and activities that you 
would enjoy helping with.  Please remember to turn in your volunteer form that you received in your 
welcome back packet.  Also, please join us on September 10th at 6:30 pm for our first Parent Group 
meeting in the school cafeteria.  Babysitting is always provided and it's free.  For more information, 
email Mary Coryell at mcoryell@rhnet.org or Heather Godown at hg5159@gmail.com.   Thank you. 
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